
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification  
P4P Measurement and Threshold Webinars  

March 20, 2017 
 
 
Thank you for your collaboration around Pay-for-Performance (P4P). We are pleased to announce the 
opening round of provider meetings to review 2017 performance measures and thresholds for services 
provided in measurement year 2016. Meetings are listed here by level of care and, where applicable, 
specialty population group. This year, we are combining the Drug and Alcohol Outpatient (DAOP) and 
Intensive Outpatient (IOP) webinars, as all of our IOP providers also provide DAOP services. Providers 
who do not deliver IOP services are not obligated to participate in the latter portion of the webinar 
specific to IOP services. 
 
As in the previous year, we will provide the option of attending these meetings in-person or online via 
GoToMeeting. Due to space limitations, we are asking that your register as soon as possible if you wish 
to attend and send only one person from your organization to that meeting. We will be able to 
accommodate the first 20 respondents in each meeting; beyond that number we may need to ask you to 
participate via GoToMeeting.  If you need accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) to participate in any meeting, please let us know; we will be sure to reserve in-person space 
and/or provide other accommodations needed. 
 
If you wish to attend any of the P4P meetings, please register as follow: 
 
For in-person attendance, please contact Naima Ware at naima.ware@phila.gov. Meetings will be held 
at CBH at 801 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 
 
For GoToMeeting participation, it is vital that you register in advance using the links provided in the 
meeting schedule. Registering ensures that you receive instructions to log on to the meeting, view 
slides, and hear the conversation. We recommend that GoToMeeting participants dial-in to the meeting 
on the telephone rather than using the integrated audio option, as this seems to provide the best 
experience. 
 
We routinely revise our P4P measures to ensure they are indicative of quality and consistent with good 
clinical practice. As we enter into the seventh year of P4P, we continue to appreciate your vital 
contribution to the methodology discussion. 
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